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We had a busy week last week which included the administration of the SAT test to Juniors, a
visit from the superintendent where our classroom learning was showcased, two students
competing in the state archery competition, and a Neon Disco dance for middle school students.
| saw students showing what they have learned this quarter on classroom, district, and
state/national assessments. Students and their teachers are proud of the academic growth we
hope is reflected in the results. | withessed students determining whether compounds were
acidic in Chemistry, planning a monthly budget for living expenses in College and Career
Exploration, and responding to Shakespeare through writing in English. We also had a senior
sign her commitment to run cross country and play softball at Spalding University! As we near
the beginning of the last quarter of the school year, our display wall with seniors’ letters of
acceptance into post-secondary schools and offers from the workforce continues to grow. We
are proud of the students who grow at NWMHS and love to celebrate their accomplishments!

This week is the last week of Quarter 3. We have a PRIDE reward field trip planned for students
who met the requirements and a Career Fair for our high school students. Grades will be
finalized for this quarter on Friday. Please communicate with your student’s teachers if you have
questions about their grade.

Spring sports have begun! EventlLink contains our school and athletic events including
practices. For instructions to sign up, click here. Please be sure to subscribe to the sports
calendar, the practice calendar for the sport, and the special events calendar. You may also
view upcoming events on our Calendar page from the school
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https://eventlink.com/
https://nwmhs.gccschools.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Event-link-Create-an-Account.pdf
https://nwmhs.gccschools.com/home/calendar/

